
Crossroads Board Meeting 

Sept.22, 2019 Maryfield 

Chairperson I. Laird called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. 

Roy Bortolotto opened with a short prayer. 

There were 9 members present. 

MINUTES: The minutes from the last meeting had been copied and handed out for the members. 

There was a correction of a typing error. Roy told us that the M & P Committee hadn’t held a 

meeting as yet, so there was no report. 

L. Adair moved the minutes adopted as presented. M. Swanson seconded. CARRIED 

MINISTER’S REPORT: A copy is attached. Kid’s Club started in Wawota on Monday, Sept.16 

with 14 children attending. It will run for 4 weeks. The theme this time is “Harvest of Blessings.” 

Sunshine Club will start up in Maryfield for children from 5 to 12 years. Worldwide Communion 

Sunday will be Oct. 6 in both points. December Communion will be Dec.15 in both points. 

MANSE REPORT: M. Swanson reported that the fence has been painted. The 6 stumps were 

removed and the hedge along the north side has been cut down. It will grow and be kept shorter 

than it had been. The cost was $498.75 to remove stumps. The toilet in the basement needs 

repair. The eavestroughs need to be cleared.  

R. Corkish moved we accept all reports. L. Adair seconded. CARRIED 

TREASURER’S REPORT: L. Swanson had copies of the Treasurer’s Report for everyone. A 

copy on hand and filed. Balance as of Aug.31 is $14,894.14. 

R. Corkish moved Lynn’s report as presented. Seconded by M. Swanson. CARRIED 

NEW BUSINESS: UCW Fall Rally will be held in Glenavon on Monday, Oct.29. There are new 

front doors on the Wawota building. Maryfield had E. McNab from Elkhorn paint the outside of 

theirs for a cost of $4,400.00  

ADJOURNMENT: L. Adair 

NEXT MEETING: Nov.17, 2019 in Wawota at 1:00 p.m. 


